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2013-2014 SINGLE ADJUSTER PROGRAM 

 
   *** SUSPENDED *** 

 
In Bulletin 12-01, dated August 20, 2012, the Association reported that the Single 
Adjuster Program (SAP) had been suspended by the Federal Insurance and 
Mitigation Administration.  A copy of the bulletin is available at www.scwind.com. 
 
The National Flood Insurance Program has just announced that the Single 
Adjuster Program suspension will continue until December 31, 2014. 
 
While SC Wind sees value in SAP, the National Flood Insurance Program will not 
be offering any assistance or support for SAP during the 2013 and 2014  
Hurricane Seasons.  Without the support and encouragement of The National 
Flood Program and the Write Your Own Flood Carriers, it is not possible to 
operate SAP in the event of a major storm event. 
 
Producers should report their SC Wind Claims directly to the Association – 
preferably via the internet.  Flood claims should be reported directly to their flood 
carrier. 
 
Will SC Wind still require the reporting of flood carrier information on the 
eApp? 
 
Yes.  It is hoped that the SAP issues can be resolved and that the program will 
be available at some future date. 
 
To qualify for Replacement Coverage, does the primary resident still have 
to maintain flood insurance? 
 
Yes.  This is still an underwriting requirement. 
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